
Notice of website update 

 April 7, 2023 

CANON OPTRON Inc. 

 

Thank you for using the Canon Optron Corporation website. 

 

We have added a significant amount of information, including the addition of solid oxide 

electrolytes page to the Business Domain. 

 

We will continue to provide useful information and enhance the content of our services. We 

look forward to your continued patronage. 

 

Sincerely, 


